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Newszone September 2017





Welcome back. We hope everyone had a good summer.  The children enjoyed the summer holiday club with a variety of activities for them to do.  The club was well attended and we had to turn some people away as it was full. 


We have just published our October holiday club plans and booking form. Parents are advised to book early to secure a place.  The school holiday dates are Monday 23rd  until  Friday 27th October. Booking office will close on the 20th October, so no bookings can be accepted after this date. We have forms in each club area and on  our website.  


We would like to welcome all new families and some new staff members too.  We hope that you all enjoy your time at Funzone.








What we are up to this  half term 


During September/October, we will be getting to know each other, devising rules for each club . lots of autumn theme crafts including making  moving scarecrows, wildlife, conkers,  Autumn leaves, handprint hedgehogs,  glass painting ,  paper poppies ,Halloween  and firework activities ,Age related activities, moving witches, pumpkin’s, spooky writing, ghostly jokes,  skeletons, skull decorating. Yr 5 and 6 beaded skulls. Staying safe on Bonfire night display and firework pictures . As several of our children have pets this term encourage them to think of pets during fireworks








Reminder 


 Every term we build up a collection of lost property. Please ensure your child’s name is on everything that comes to the club as it makes it so much easier to return lost times to the right family if items are labeled, thank you 





 Parents 


If your child is now in year 3, or year 5 this term. Please be aware they will be in their new club area now and you may need to use a diferent entry to the building. 


                   








 Reminder 


We waste a lot of time at picking up times looking for children who are not attending for any reason. Can we please remind you to let us know if your child isn’t coming as it’s not fair to ask the schools to pass on messages as they are often very busy, and sometimes forget.


It also makes all of the children late arriving.  Its Funzone’s policy to have confirmation from a parent that a child isn’t attending. Thank you 


                   


                








Site Security


We  have been discussing with LGCCG and the hall manager about having new security doors fitted. The main hall will have a CCTV outside so staff can see who they are letting into the building and other clubs will have similar set up in each area. As the building is a listed building things take time to be approved but hopefully it will be this term.








BREAKFST CLUB 


Please note we cannot offer breakfast after the cut off time of 8.20am. 


Please do not ask staff to provide breakfast as they will have to refuse.


If you require breakfast you MUST arrive  before 8.20am as staff need to clean the kitchen before getting the children ready to leave in order for the children to arrive at school on time.  Thank you for your co-operation. 


 





























            OCTOBER HOLIDAY CLUB ACTIVITIES 





CARD MAKING


* LEAF CHARACTERS


* SEWING LAVENDER BAGS


*LOLLISTICK PENCIL POTS


 * MAKE YOR OWN PIZZA 


* CANDLE MAKING 


* TRIP TO BOWLING (additional cost applies)


* ORANGE DECORATING 


* NATURE WEAVING


 * WOODEN SPOON DECORATING


 * AUTUMN WREATHS 


* NATURE BOOKMARKS.
































 











